
 

This week we have… 

WB: 29.01.24 

 

• Been comparing Leyland to Lyme Regis! We spoke about Leyland 

being a town and Lyme Regis being a seaside town. We went on 

google earth to walk around Leyland and even virtually visited 

some of our houses, we thought that it was so cool! 

• Been learning the story of Daniel in the Lions’ Den. We spoke 

about how Daniel was brave and a time when we have been 

brave. We then made a giant Lion collage in the craft area 

using lots of loose parts. 

• Brought a special Teddy into school and had a Teddy bears 

picnic! we talked about why our Teddy is special to us. 

• Been learning new phonic sounds. Children who have phonics 

with Miss Church or Mrs Pinder have learnt th (as in bath), th 

(as in this) and ng. Children who have phonics with Mrs Linney 

have been practicing blending and segmenting. Children who 

have phonics with Mrs Barber/Mrs Pope have also been trying 

hard with their blending and segmenting. 

• Found an egg in our outdoor area! It didn’t move for 3 days! We 

put a blanket over it to keep it warm, then on Thursday morning 

we spotted footprints and noticed that it had hatched and 

vanished! Mrs Woan found a video of what it was and it was a 

dinosaur! We wrote simple sentences about what we thought was 

inside the egg. 

• Been learning about numbers 6 and 7! We have been practicing 

our number composition up to 7. 

• Been learning how to do different gymnastic rolls in PE e.g. egg 

roll, pencil roll, forward roll and rock and roll. Can the children 

show you them at home? 

 

 

 

 


